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To Parents/Carers of Pupils in Reception Classes  
 

7th February 2023 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Road Safety Indoor Presentation – Thursday 9th March at 2:15pm  
 
You are invited to attend with your child and their class, a Road Safety presentation delivered by 
the Safer Essex Roads Partnership.   
 
The session will be on Thursday 9th March at 2:15pm at your school. 
 
This is an informative 40-minute indoor presentation for both parents/carers and their children.  
 
We hope that you can attend with your child as it is important that parents/carers are here to 
see the presentation, so that the key messages can be continually reinforced by yourself 
afterwards.  To ensure that we cascade the important information, we need a minimum of 10 
parents/carers to attend each session.  If you can’t attend, you can nominate a close family 
member to come in your place. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all on the above date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Safer Essex Roads Partnership Education Team 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Road Safety Indoor Presentation – Thursday 9th March at 2:15pm  
 
To:  Class Teacher 
 
Child …………………………………………………………. Class ……………… 
 
For the Road Safety presentation on Thursday 9th March: 
 
Myself (parent)/grandparent/guardian/childminder/other will attend with my child.   
(Please circle who will be attending). 
 
Signed................................................................(parent/carer) 
 


